

18518 Hardy Oak Blvd., Ste. 300 San Antonio, TX 78258 (210) 696-HEAR (4327) Fax (210) 798-2509



Lance E. Jackson, MD, FACS Otology/Neurotology

Jennifer L. Bergeron, MD Laryngology

Walter M. Bain, MD Otolaryngology

Nancy Burt, M.D. Neurology

Cyndi Nguyen, PA-C Physician Assistant

Bianca K. Ramos, PA-C Physician Assistant

Maria C. C. Tijerina, FNP-C Nurse Practitioner March 16, 2021

Dear Neurotology Fellowship Director:

We are currently seeking a fulltime Neurotologist for our busy practice. The city of San Antonio is underserved by this specialty. The metropolitan area is comprised of 2.5 million residents. In a few weeks, that population will be served by only two actively practicing Neurotologists.

The physician who joins us will have a full schedule, both in the clinic and surgery, almost immediately. We have a busy office with great support staff and a very supportive community. Our ancillary services include: audiology (4 full time doctors of audiology on staff), hearing device sales, vestibular testing, and allergy testing/immunotherapy. There is a surgical facility on the first floor of our building and two major hospitals within two miles of this office.

During the initial few months of the COVID pandemic, (in San Antonio) several physicians retired, some offices substantially reduced staff, and many have not fully recovered. However, during that same time period, we hired a fulltime vestibular physical therapist who is now booking two weeks out, a fulltime neurologist, and a fulltime nurse practitioner.

We offer competitive compensation and benefits.

Please have any interested training or practicing neurotologists contact me should they have an interest in this position, which is available immediately. My direct dial extension is (726) 222-9290 and my email is Tedwards@eioftx.com.

Sincerely,

Timothy L. Edwards, J.D. Chief Operating Officer